Rainbow Room newsletter



Important dates

Jan 6 - classes resume

Jan 20 - school is closed for Martin Luther king jr (no extended care offered)



Makali 01/05 Naomi 01/06 Augustya 01/15

Welcome back Rainbow families, we hope everyone had a wonderful break and enjoyed the holidays. Let's start this new year with positive energy. We are looking forward to learn more with our students. We look forward to doing more critical thinking, more art, more activities that will encourage our rainbows to learn their ABC's and numbers. Our goal is for them to be able to recognize upper and lower case letters.

We look forward to see what 2024 has in store for us

-Rainbow staff:)

Students will:

- sort objects from smallest to largest
- Make snow
- Create snowflakes in a variety of ways
- Winter wonderland theme

Label winter clothes

Winter is here, please Label all of your child's jackets and extra clothes. It is the best way to avoid getting lost:)

- Thank you